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MEMO 
 

To:  Lynden Tribune - Legals 
 
From:  Jennifer Bell, Finance Director 
 
Date:  October 26, 2021 
 
Re:  Public Notice – 2022 Preliminary Budget Hearing & 2022 Property Tax 
Levy Hearing 

 
 
Please post the following notice in the next issue of the Lynden Tribune:  
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Sumas City Council will hold public hearings on the 2022 
Preliminary Budget and sources of revenue including the 2022 Property Tax Levy on 
Monday, November 8, 2021 at 7:00pm in council chambers. Interested parties wishing 
to comment may appear in person or via online meeting or may submit written 
comment to the City Clerk by 4:00pm on November 8th.  
 
(Login information will be available prior to the meeting on the City’s website 
www.cityofsumas.com or by contacting the City Clerk). 
 
Jennifer Bell 
Finance Director 

http://www.cityofsumas.com/

